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Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission Ave. 

P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, WA 99220-0500 

Telephone: 800-727-9170 

September 22, 2022 

SENT VIA E-MAIL & WEB PORTAL 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE  

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista 

Utilities, Dockets UE-220053, UG-220054, and UE-210854 (Consolidated)  

Dear Director Maxwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced Dockets are Avista’s substitution of pages 8-9 of 

Exhibit SC-6C (C) and Exhibit SC-6C (Redacted) with replacement pages 8-10 REVISED.  Please 

note, pages 8-10 of Exhibit SC-6C are not confidential, and therefore are identical.   Also provided 

is revised native Excel file “220053-54_Exhibit SC-6C_PC-DR-103C Confidential Attachment 

A_07-29-2022(C)-REVISED.” This documents should be treated as CONFIDENTIAL per WAC 

480-07-160. These pages are being submitted as directed by the Commission during the September

21, 2022 hearing in the above referenced Dockets.

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Liz Andrews at (509) 495-8601.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ David J. Meyer 

David Meyer 

Vice President and Chief Counsel  

for Regulatory and Governmental Affairs 

Enclosures 

cc: Judge O’Connell 

Service List (via Email) 
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